
April 4, 2020
38th Annual Spring Roundup - District 13

A Life Worth Living
This event has been cancelled 

If you bought a Round Up ticket and would like your money back, please reach out to the
person you bought it from. They will require your physical ticket. Those will be returned to the
Treasurer who will give back money to the ticket seller. The ticket seller will then go back to

you with your money. We appreciate your patience during this challenging time. 

Posted: April 1, 2020


